
TAMALPAIS UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 

395 Doherty Drive 

Larkspur, CA  94939 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Originally Scheduled for Tuesday, March 26, 2024 has been  

moved to Tuesday, April 30, 2024 

Notice is hereby given that pursuant to Title 14 Section 15000 et seq. of the California Code of 

Regulations, the following Public Hearing has been called by the Tamalpais Union High School 

District.  The hearing has been scheduled as follows: 

Public Hearing 

NEW DATE: Tuesday, April 30, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. 

Via Zoom Link:  

https://tamdistrict-org.zoom.us/j/99749688907?pwd=WFYxcFZXZGJvRE1XZTVvQlRKd3lDZz09 

Passcode: 954397 

The purpose of the hearing is to allow for public comment prior to consideration of adoption of 

the draft Final Mitigated Negative Declaration for the Redwood High School Fine Arts, Student 

Commons & Dining (FASCD) Building Replacement Project, pursuant to CEQA statues and 

guidelines.  

The updated draft Final Mitigated Negative Declaration can be accessed from the Board of 

Trustees Meeting agenda for April 30, 2024, posted on the district website on April 26, 2024 at 

http://www.tamdistrict.org. 

THE PUBLIC AND OTHER INTERESTED PARTIES ARE CORDIALLY INVITED 

TO ATTEND AND PARTICIPATE IN THE DETERMINATION 

Posted:  April 26, 2024, at Redwood High School (Mail Room), Tamalpais Union High School District 

Office, Kreps Conference Room, and the TUHSD District Web Page at http://www.tamdistrict.org 

 

https://tamdistrict-org.zoom.us/j/99749688907?pwd=WFYxcFZXZGJvRE1XZTVvQlRKd3lDZz09

